

## **Overland MTB Club Mtg. notes: 2/1/10**

- In attendance:** Kory Swanson, Ron Chambers, Josh Shafer, Bill Heisterman, Kevin Cullen, Todd Thibodeau, Corey Rhodes
- Grant stuff:** Todd presented his re-written grant application and process. A discussion re: the grant for Curt Gowdy ensued as to whether or not, since the Board had already approved. Todd will complete the paperwork to ensure a paper trail and we'll cut a check for the money already approved. We then went through the application/final report that Todd has revised and suggested changes. Todd will work on changes, submit the finals to Kory and Kevin. Grant Coordinator position definition will stand.
- Race Coordinator:** Josh will call Tommy Berglund to discuss. Has not rec'd an email response from Tommy yet.
- Season Kick-Off:** Ron's working on a presentation format. We're essentially giving a sales presentation. Lead in slide show pre-show. Final slide show. Etc. Ron's got great ideas. (Email Ron to let him know that you'd like to help out.) Ron will invite Stacy to come to March 1<sup>st</sup> meeting to discuss kick-off.
- Calendar Planning:** What are we missing? Meeting w/the land managers. Meeting w/bike shops?
- Membership Renewals:** Kevin will work on.
- Membership Levels:** We discussed different levels of membership and the benefits of membership. We'll table the discussion until the next meeting. Do we want leveled memberships? Do we want to have different schwag/perc per membership?
- Skills Clinics:** Corey's working on the logistics of the Skills clinics. He's spoken with several possible teachers. Do we want to charge? Do we want it free to the public? Are we using these as a way to encourage membership? We'll be doing leveled clinics, gender specific clinics, family clinics.
- Patrol Stuff:** Bill's working on paperwork for land agency agreements.

February 16<sup>th</sup> – Kory's House  
March 1<sup>st</sup> – Ron's House